
GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH 

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER PHE & WS DIVISION 

PANGIN 

No. PHED/PGN/NITIJMLIJJM/10/2021-22/3C6 2 Dated Pangin the 21st Jan.' 2022 

CORRIGENDUM 

As Sunday falls on 30 January' 2022, the undersigned on behalf of the governor of 

Arunachal Pradesh has re-scheduled the opening of NIT No. PHED/PGN/NIT/JML/JJM/10/2021-
22/1159-70 Dated Pangin the 29 Dec.' 2021 for the work, "Augmentation of water supply at 
Tumbin village" to 31t Jan.' 2022 from 10:30 A.M onwards which was scheduled to be opened on 

30th January' 2022 vide Corrigendum No. PHED/PGN/NIT/JML/JJM/10/2021-22/12030 Dated 
Pangin the 10 Jan.' 2022. 

All other terms and condition remains same. 

Exécutive Engineer 
PHE &WSpivision 

Pangin 
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